
SAVE THE DATE 
December 8, 2016

Farmington High School Building Project
Tour & Community Meeting

Farmington High School Auditorium
Thursday, December 8, 2016

FHS Tour: 6:00 PM
Community Meeting: 7:00 PM

The project architects, Kaestle Boos 
Associates, will present three (3) 
preliminary concept designs and solicit 
feedback from Farmington residents. We 
want to hear what is important to you, 
and how you think the facility should be 
designed. 

If you are interested in touring the 
Farmington High School facility before the 
December 8th meeting, tours will begin 
at 6:00 PM in the FHS Auditorium.  Can’t 
make the December 8th meeting? Monthly 
tours from January-April have been 
scheduled and  the Community Meeting will 
be recorded for viewing at your leisure. 

The Farmington High School Building 
Committee  meets bi-weekly at 4:30 PM in 
the FHS Library. Up- to-date information 
including meeting schedules, community 
events, minutes and agendas, and 
reference documents will bested on the 
project’s website and Facebook page.  

FHS Tour Schedule
All tours begin at 6:00 PM at 

the FHS Auditorium

Thursday, December 8, 2016

Wednesday, January 4, 2017

Thursday, February 9, 2017

Wednesday, March 8, 2017

Wednesday, April 5, 2017

Farmington High School Building Committee

Website: www.fhsbuildingproject.org

Facebook: www.facebook.com/FHSBuildingProject

Phone: 860.675.2350


